ENCORE Information and Permission Letter

Dear 9th Grade Choir Parents/Guardians:

This letter is to inform you that your son/daughter has been selected to be a member of ENCORE! ENCORE is a small group of singers that have been auditioned out of the 9th Grade Choir. This is an extracurricular ensemble that will be rehearsing on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays right after school from 3:20-4:00 p.m. **Students who are involved in this group need to show a very strong commitment to being at rehearsal, and need to be willing to work hard when they are at rehearsal.** There is no cost for your son/daughter to be involved in ENCORE, but they will need your help being picked up from school when we rehearse. In addition to performing at a couple of the regular high school choir concerts, ENCORE will also have other performance opportunities in our community. The plan is to do some Christmas Caroling in December, and then to organize and perform in a school wide talent show sometime in April. *Parents will be notified as soon as possible about any extra performance opportunities members of ENCORE will be a part of.* I am extremely excited to hear the music that this group will make this year!

Please sign the bottom portion of this letter and have your son/daughter bring it back to me ASAP, so I know you have given them permission to be a part of this group. Please feel free to contact me any time you have a question about your son/daughter's involvement in this performing group.

(Parent/Guardian Signature)